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Launch of Somerset Independence Plus. 
The new Somerset Independence Plus service has its official launch tomorrow.  Somerset Independence Plus is the first step in our journey to bring together our Housing Options service, Home Improvement agency and our independent assessment center. Our aim is to provide a seamless service from prevention to adaptation or relocation. 

Looking at early intervention for people there is an aim to maximise people’s potential. By combining services, the independent advice centre can provide a speedy and efficient service. This will help people navigate the system to access help with rehousing and home adaptations. 

This service is open to anyone who feels that they, or someone they know, may benefit. People can drop-in every Monday from 9.30am until 4pm or make appointments by telephoning Somerset Direct on Tel: 0300 123 2224.

Equipment is available to trial and staff will be on hand to advise on the day.

The information and advice that people receive will be independent and free of charge.
This is a collaboration between Somerset County Council and the district councils to bring together the services formerly provided by Aster Home Improvement Agency, and the services we have been offering through our independent assessments centres (IAC). 
Initially this will be delivered in full from the Wellington site, Somerset Independence Plus, Unit 17, Knights Road, Chelston Business Park, Wellington, TA21 9JH. The existing Mendip premises will continue with their very successful IAC. Plans are in place to look at expanding and developing this service countywide.

The Wellington premises will be officially opened tomorrow at 1pm by representatives from Somerset County Council and the District councils. There will be an opportunity after to view the refurbished assessment centre and to talk to staff about the services they can offer. Invitations have been sent to local GP’s, village agents, health colleagues, community providers etc.

On Friday the centre will be open from 10am until 4pm for any interested professionals to drop in and meet with staff. 
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